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Subject: Reply to your resquest Gestdem 2014/4931 

Dear Mr Dohle, 

I thank you for your request to my services on the registration of the European Expert 
Group (EEG) on the Transition from Institutional to Community Based Care, 

In answer to your question, I would like to inform you that the EEG is not a formal 
expert group set up by the Commission in the frame of a Commission initiative. It is a 
voluntary exchange platform acting with no legal basis that would support a registration 
in the Commission. 

The EEG has not made such a request to my services and therefore we cannot provide 
you any internal nor external communication related to such a request. 

Yours sincerely, 
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